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H.E. Ms. Anna Karin Eneström, the Chair of the Liberia Configuration of the Peacebuilding Commission 

(PBC), undertook a mission to Washington D.C. on 28 March 2023 to consult the International Monetary 

Fund (IMF) and the World Bank 



operational environment. Further, the IMF informed of the two-track approach collaboration with the UN 

in Liberia, focusing on program and technical capacity-building support on a variety of areas, such as tax 

administration. The IMF underlined the importance of collaborating with the UN and the PBC. 

The IMF informed of the Strategy for Fragile and Conflict-Affected States (FCS), which covers 40 

countries focusing on the root causes of fragility and building resilience. The IMF is scaling up its support, 

and the financing is currently at USD 22 billion for 24 fragile States. The IMF provides also emergency 

financing to address a variety of issues, such as food insecurity. 
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